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Fndiana Family and Social Sesvices Administration
402 WOWASHINGTON STREET, P.O, BOX 7083
INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46207-7083

Dear CCDF Child Care Provider:

Effective September 18, 2016, the Office of Early Childhood and Out-of-School Learning
(OECOSL) will be implementing new CCDF reimbursement rates. This CCDF reimbursement
rate is the maximum amount the State will pay for the care of a child receiving CCDF voucher
assistance. Any portion of your charges which exceed these CCDF reimbursement rates are
referred to as an “overage”.

As you may know, the CCDF reimbursement rates are based on several factors including the
county where the CCDF applicant resides, the provider type, the age of the child receiving
CCDF voucher assistance and the child care program’s Paths to QUALITY™ rating level.

These new CCDF reimbursement rates will be posted at
http://www.in.gov/fssa/carefinder/3900.htm on or before September 18, 2016. The new CCDF
reimbursement rate will be applied to CCDF vouchers created on or after September 18,
2016 based on the information you provide on the CCDF Provider Information Page when
families reauthorize or complete a provider change.

Thank you for caring for Indiana’s children and the difference you are making in the lives of
families and your community.

Singerely,
jﬁm ﬂmwb@\

cole Norvell, Director
Office of Early Childhood and Out-of-School Learning
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